
 
 
March 30, 2022 
A Note from Pastor April 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

 
 
No long letter today, just sending you all some love…  
 
Everyone’s dealing with so much right now, so today we just want to remind you that you 
matter… 
 
You matter to us, and you matter to God. 
 
We see you! 
 
And as always, God loves you… no matter what! 
 
Pastor April 



 
Rev. April Blaine 
Lead Pastor 
ablaine@hilliardumc.org 
614.876.2403 (church office) 
 
 

 

 
 

 


